CONTACT US: Phone: 6778 9131

Kingstown Public School

NEWSLETTER

email: kingstown-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Term 4, Week 10

Dear Parents
Community,

On behalf of the Kingstown staff, |
would like to wish everyone in our
school and wider community a safe
and happy Christmas and holiday
break.

Thank you to students, staff and
parents for a wonderful year.

and Kingstown

Monday 17th December 2018

Year 6 Farewelland 3 | m;;? ’“

McMaughs Gardens P
Tomorrow we will be travelling into
Uralla, firstly to McMaughs Gardens to
sing Christmas carols and then onto
the pool for the Year 6 Farewell party
of Pizza and the tradifional cake.

Swimming Lessons
Thank you to Michelle Wiliams for
providing a great swimming school
again this year. The students have
loved it!

2019 School Year
Students will return to school
Wednesday 30th January.
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<& First day for students -
Wednesday 30th January

< Small Schools Swimming

Carnival -

Wednesday 6th February

-

Year 6
Farewell
Uralla Pool,

Tuesday 18th December
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URALLA POOL
7th - 17th January 2019

“d _ Handball Competition
10:00am to 3:15pm

will be held on
Wednesday 19th Dec

For more information or bookings
VISIT SpOrt.Nsw.gov.au/swimandsurvive
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